
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

414 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  

 www.frcinwood.org  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
Sunday School                     10:45 a.m. 

  

 



 

 

 
FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 

SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 
Sunday, February 17, 2019 9:30 AM 

 
WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE         

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                    Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP       

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS and PRAYER “Here I Am to Worship”    Power Point 
      “Confidence”               Power Point 
 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE 

    ~Children age 4 – 3rd grade are dismissed for Children & Worship 

MESSAGE                           “Our First Core Value - Worship!” 
“Living Out Our Three Core Values” Sermon Series 

Bible Text:  Psalm 40:3 

 

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS   

MORNING PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION                         

*SONG OF PARTING  “Blessed Assurance”       #442 

*POSTLUDE     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters:  Dan & Lorraine Van Geest   Organist:  Amber Van Essen     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Aimee Scholten & Devonne Bos 
Healthy snacks provided by Sandy Van Tol 
Nursery Caregivers:  Kassidy Van Ginkel, Mariah Van Beek, Avery Lenz 
Children & Worship Leader: Donna  
Banner Bearers:  Eaghan Fleshman & Cody Van Regenmorter 
Children & Worship Greeters:  Danielle K, Regan C, Caitlyn, Cheyenne, Emmitt 
**C & W Greeters in bold go to front of sanctuary with children, others may go to back of church 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ February 24 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message 
Greeters:  Marlo Arp & family    Organist:  Irene Ter Wee     
Fellowship Cookies provided by Barb Hassebroek & Sherry Carolan 
Healthy snacks provided by Eileen Denekas 
Nursery Caregivers:  Larissa Thorne, Liz Bonestroo, Riley Lenz 
Children & Worship Leader: Eileen 
Banner Bearers: Brooklyn Rozeboom & Raevyn Denekas  
Children & Worship Greeters: Angie B, Samantha S, Janet, Taylor M, Collin  
 
 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 

The Calling Team for this month is Phil Brouwer and Keith Van Der Brink. 

Sunday night bible study meets tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the youth room. 

Elders meeting this week, February 20 at 7:00 p.m. with the full consistory meeting at 7:30. 

Serendipity Women’s Bible Study will meet at 1:00 on Friday, February 22, at the home of Ann Halma. 

Golden Hour Circle will meet on Tuesday, February 19 at 7:15 p.m. at church. 

March newsletter articles are due next Sunday, February 24.   Please email to frcinwood@gmail.com or put in 
the newsletter/bulletin mailbox. 

The family of Rick Harmelink has given memorials of $1,765.00 to First Reformed Church designated for the 
video project.  We thank them for this generous gift. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 

mailto:frcinwood@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

 

• Congratulations to Denny & Joan Hoogendoorn in the birth of their grandson, Daniel Edward Hughes. 
 

• Sandy & Mark Van Tol’s mother, Emma Gilman, is doing better.  Keep her in your prayers. 
 

• Jason & Angie Beek ask that we pray for their sister-in-law, Connie, who is undergoing surgery for her cancer. 
 

• Emmitt Fleshman had surgery last week on his broken tibia and it went well.  Pray for patience and a quick 

recovery. 
 

• Kendra Van Essen will have surgery on both of her feet on March 1 to correct her ankles for her to walk 

better.  Keep Kendra and the Van Essen family in your prayers. 
 

• Al Hassebroek has been dealing with severe back pain and sciatic nerve problems.  He asks that we keep him 

in our prayers. 
 

• Pray for those who are undergoing treatment for cancer – Melissa Moser, Merle Tilstra, Ron Zylstra and others 

from our communities and families. 
 

Impact  
No meeting this week (February 20).  Next 

meeting is 7pm on February 27 in the 

Youth Room. 

 

A MILLION THANK YOUS to the 38 fine 

folks who attended Impact's Valentine's 

Formal Fundraiser and for making it a very 

special night!  We want to extend a special 

thank you to: the 9th-12th grade students for 

your hard work and excitement to serve; the 

parents of  these great kids for allowing and 

encouraging them to participate in Impact; the 

youth leaders - Jessie, Kenny, Tony, and Rob 

for going the extra mile every week with the 

kids; Dori for extra hands of  help; Katrina 

Lombard and Lydia Lee for sharing their 

beautiful talents with us all evening; and Brent 

Van Regenmorter for smoking a delicious 

recipe for us.  Plan now to join us next year for 

the 2nd Annual Valentine's Formal! 
 

This Thursday is the Fellowship Village 
Birthday Party from 2-4 pm. Work group 
1 invites you to join us to help the 
residents play bingo, visit, and enjoy a 
root beer float.  If you volunteered 
supplies, please have them at church by 
Thursday noon by the upstairs 
kitchenette.  Workers need to be at 
Fellowship Village at 1:45 pm. 

 

Due to last week’s weather-related postponement, 
the Inwood Christian School Board will be meeting 
on Tuesday evening, February 19, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the school office. 
 

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION:  Registration and 

Open House for SonLight Preschool will be held on 

Tuesday evening, March 5, from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. at 

the Inwood Christian School.  You are invited to 

tour the preschool and register your child for the 

2019-2020 school year.  Children must be four 

years of age by September 1, 2019, to be eligible to 

attend.  Preschool will be held from 8:00 a.m. – 

11:20 a.m. on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 
mornings, and IF NEEDED, an afternoon session 

will be held from 12:00 – 3:20 p.m. on Tuesday, 

Wednesday, and Friday afternoons.  First come, 

first serve for your choice of session.  Contact 

Brookstin Halma at 712-753-4541 or email her at 

brookstin.halma@gmail.com if you have any 

questions.  Full tuition scholarships may be 

available.  SonLight Preschool is a 

nondenominational community preschool. 
 

mailto:brookstin.halma@gmail.com


 

 

 

Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 
 

            Elders      Deacons 

Phil Brower, ‘22    Jake Erpenbach, ‘22 

           *Jesse Moser, ’20, VP    Terry Teunissen, ‘22 

James Van Ginkel, ’21    Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

   Chad Van Regenmorter, ’20   Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

                      *Mark Van Tol, ’22, Clerk            *Lance Van Roekel, ’20, Head Deacon 
      

* Executive Committee Members 
The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the third Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Chris Lapka      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 
 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita VanVeldhuizen ~ anita.vanv@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 
 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 
  

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 

 


